
 

Congratulations to the Daniel Morgan Graduate School of National Security Class 

of 2020.  This year has been more challenging than many other years in history 

and it has shown us that adversity not only builds character, but also reveals 

character.  You’ve admirably demonstrated who you are by triumphing in 

completing your education at DMGS, despite the difficulties COVID-19 has 

imposed upon you, your families, and our great nation.  We don’t know what the 

future holds, only that change will be constant.  National security is all about our 

strength in dealing with unknowns that may threaten us, now or in the future.  Your 

resilience will carry you though the uncertainty inherent in your chosen careers; 

and the leadership and technical skills you’ve honed as part of your DMGS 

education will provide the tools you need to act.  For you, future challenges will be 

opportunities.  I wish you all great success and Godspeed as you head toward your 

next destination in life and know that the future of our national security is in 

excellent hands: yours. 

Abby Moffat 

Chairwoman 

DMGS Board of Trustees 

  

 


